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Happy International Women’s Day
from
M.P. Sonia Sidhu

Presented on March 16", 2021 to:

BPW Brampton

On behalf of the residents of Brampton South, I want to thank
you for your continued efforts to serve our community.
International Women’s Day is an important day to celebrate
your achievements in supporting and uplifting women within
the community. Together, we can continue our journey towards
gender equality in Canada.

I wish you many wonderful years of continued success.

Yours Truly,

Sonia Sidhu
Member of
Parliament
Brampton South
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